
 

 Office Hours 

Monday-Friday 

9:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

Main Office: 

520-868-4770 

Fax: 

520-253-3034 

Community Web-

site:      

www.fgmha.com   

Deadline for  

submi$ng  

Newsle(er items  

January 23, 2024 

Anything turned in a�er 

that will be included in the 

next month’s newsle�er. 

Please submit ar,cles  

directly to the Office by 

flash drive or email to  

info@fgmha.org 

       

 

President Cherylle Arends 402-843-6550 cherylle.a@fgmha.org 

Vice President Be(y Sayne  513-578-5924 be(y.s@fgmha.org 

Treasurer Bill Rimmer  520-472-9308  bill.r@fgmha.org 

Secretary Dave Larson  763-458-1338 dave.l@fgmha.org 

Director            David Neese               563-320-1367  david.n@fgmha.org 

Director Tim Lee  701-317-2770 3m.l@fgmha.org 

Director Gary Johnson  651-983-8108 gary.j@fgmha.org 

Board MeetingBoard MeetingBoard MeetingBoard Meeting 

January 10  

&  

January 24 

10am in the 

Clubhouse 

Manager   Yasmin Rodriguez  yrodriguez@hoamco.com 

Admin. Assistant  Juanita Limon  jlimon@hoamco.com 

Association Assistant Katy Chehovits  kchehovits@hoamco.com 

Maintenance Lead David Donohew 

Facilities Assistant   

Town of Florence Police Non-Emergency: 520-868-7681  

Florence Gardens Mobile Home Association 

3830 N Florence Blvd., Florence, AZ 85132-8346 

 Januar� 
2024 

Garde� Tal� 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PresidentPresidentPresidentPresident’’’’s Letters Letters Letters Letter    

A Message From Your ManagerA Message From Your ManagerA Message From Your ManagerA Message From Your Manager    

Happy 2024!  

Beginning January 1, 2024, name badges and key cards will be required in the 
common areas.  

The Kitchen Committee needs members for their committee and volunteers for 
some meals. There are tasks that you could volunteer for that don’t require a Food 
Handlers Card, those are: clean-up, ticket takers, and ticket sales. If you would be 
interested there is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board outside of the kitchen door 
which you could sign up for.  

Assessment invoices and ballot material information for the 2024 Annual Meeting 
will be mailed out separately however we want to remind everyone to please 
come into the office and update your current information to ensure you receive 
the mailings that are going to be going out in January.  

I hope you all had a good holiday season! 



Meet your 2024 Candidates!Meet your 2024 Candidates!Meet your 2024 Candidates!Meet your 2024 Candidates!    

CANDIDATE FORUMS 

JANUARY 10TH, 2023 @ 9 AM in the Clubhouse 

JANUARY 24TH, 2023 @ 9 AM in the Clubhouse 

We highly encourage all candidates to a(end in person. Thank you to all of the candidates!  

Thank you, 

Clyde Waterman, Nomina3ng Commi(ee Chair. 

Cherylle ArendsCherylle ArendsCherylle ArendsCherylle Arends    

David NeeseDavid NeeseDavid NeeseDavid Neese    Margaret LewisMargaret LewisMargaret LewisMargaret Lewis    

Mark “Bunker” HillMark “Bunker” HillMark “Bunker” HillMark “Bunker” Hill    













Happy New Year Crea3ve Cra@ers 

Jan. 3rd Lavender Sachet $3. 

Jan. 10th Pine Cone Cra@ by Linda $3. 

Jan 17th Cupcakes $3. 

Jan. 24th Coasters $3 

Jan. 31st Valen3nes Cards by JoAnn $? 

We are looking forward to another fun 

month of cra@ing. 

Rossann Sodon 

253.370.8502 

 

KNITTING, CROCHET, AND EMBROIDERY 

The kniDng group is mee3ng every Thursday 

a@ernoon from 12:30 to 3:00 in the Cra@ room in 

the Clubhouse and we would love to have you 

join us. We are not limited to kniDng; any hand 

work can be done. We enjoy showing off our 

work and lively conversa3on. We are not a struc-

tured group and we do not teach classes. But we 

are friendly and willing to help you through a 

difficult por3on of your project. New friends are 

always welcome. 

Kris Williams 

406-660-1261 

 

Election Committee 
Welcome back Winter visitors. If you have arrived at your winter home and have not changed your address 

with the office, please do so. You will need to fill out a quick form for the office staff. This helps everyone. 

When information needs to be mailed to you from Florence Gardens, it will be mailed to your address here 

in the park rather than take a trip to your home state/country, and hope the postal service gets it to you 

here in Florence Gardens. (Sorry postal service). 

Our Annual Election will be here before you know it. Some reminders to all of us, at election time. On the 

ballot envelope that needs to be returned with your ballot there is important information on the front of that 

envelope that needs to be completed for the Election Committee to register your vote. 

#1. Sign your name.  #2. Print your name.  #3. Your Lot #. 

Three very important pieces of information needed for your vote to be registered and counted. If you ballot 

envelope cannot be registered, it is considered a spoiled ballot and will not be able to be counted. 

If you do not remember your lot number, please call the office at 520-868-4770. 

They will be more than happy to help you with that. Once you get it, please put it on a card or anything, 

tape it to the inside of a cabinet door, anywhere so you have access to remember to put that number on 

your ballot envelope. 

Again, welcome back and enjoy your winter. 

Respectfully 

Ginny Kriigel 

Election Committee-Chair 







 

Update on Volunteer Prepared Meals at Florence GardensUpdate on Volunteer Prepared Meals at Florence GardensUpdate on Volunteer Prepared Meals at Florence GardensUpdate on Volunteer Prepared Meals at Florence Gardens  
  

We are continuing to plan and get volunteers to do twice monthly low cost main and bread or one 
side dish meals prepared by the kitchen.  We have changed how we will get participants to help 
with providing desserts, salads and other sides to complement the hot dishes.   
  
We are asking everyone to bring something to share and not asking for anyone to bring enough for 
25 people.  You do not have to sign up in advance as to what you are bringing.  This is like what Ca-
liente does in the summer.  Tickets must be purchased in advance, will generally be $6 and there 
will be a limit on the number sold. 
  
There are planned menus through the end of January and lead cooks are needed to contact the 
kitchen manager (Julie McFarlane - 503-956-5461) to volunteer for meals that they can provide the 
menus and cooking for.  This includes the January meals and the proposed prime rib dinner on 
February 7th and remaining dates of  February 21st, March 6th  or March 27th.  The kitchen man-
ager will assist including sizing up recipes and ordering ingredients.   
  
There is interest in doing a prime rib dinner on February 7th.  Dennis Parsons has agreed to help 
with this if we can get enough volunteers to chip in.   
  
Here are the proposed menus so far: 
  
January 7th January 7th January 7th January 7th - Pancake and Johnny Cake Breakfast - pancakes, johnny cake, syrup eggs and sau-
sage links.  
  
January 10 January 10 January 10 January 10 - Holiday Dinner - turkey and ham with mashed potatoes, gravy and cranberries.   Eve-
ryone should bring dressing, rolls, salads and desserts. 
  
JanuaryJanuaryJanuaryJanuary 24 24 24 24 - Potato Bar - large baked potato with chili, stroganoff or cheese sauce toppings.  Every-
one should bring salads or desserts. 
  
February 7 February 7 February 7 February 7 - Prime Rib - prime rib, baked potato and roll.  Everyone should bring salads and des-
serts.  Price to be determined. 
  
February 21February 21February 21February 21 -    ???? 
  
March 6 March 6 March 6 March 6 ----    ???? 
  
March 27 March 27 March 27 March 27 ----    ???? 
  
Volunteer sign-up sheets will be available soon at the kitchen for prep cooks, servers, ticket takers 
and clean-up. 
  
If you have any questions please contact Julie McFarlane at 503If you have any questions please contact Julie McFarlane at 503If you have any questions please contact Julie McFarlane at 503If you have any questions please contact Julie McFarlane at 503----956956956956----5461546154615461 
  









January 8th, 15th,  22nd & 

29th 

 @ 8:45 am in the  

Conference Room 

Architectural 
Committee 

All members are invited to attend 

Finance Committee  Elections Committee 

  Activities Committee 

January 9th 

9:30am in the Conference 

Room 

Welcoming Commi(ee Gardening & Landscaping 

Commi(ee Friday January 12 @ 9-10am 

in the Annex 
 

 

January 12, 2024  

@  

9am in the Clubhouse 

January 5, 2024 

@ 

1pm in the Annex 

Building Opera,ons 

Commi(ee 

January 12 @ 10am 

in the Annex 

Decora,ng Commi(ee 

January 9, 2023 

10:30am in the  

Clubhouse 

January 22 @ 10:30 am in 

the Conference Room 

Kitchen Commi(ee 

Mee,ng 

January 9, 2024 

9:00 AM in the 

Clubhouse 

 



ROCK CLUB 

Happy New Year to all! The Rock Club season is well underway as members con3nue to be fascinated by this area’s abundance of 

intriguing rocks and the many things that can be done with them. 

Thanks to volunteer member Will Feiten who provided a Rock Tumbling In-Service December 1st to a crowd of interested Rock 

Stars. Will shared his exper3se with the a(en3ve group who learned much about the rock tumbling process, and appreciated it. 

 The club welcomes new Vice President Lore(a Daigle. Already an asset to the group, Lore(a has been busy researching ac3vi3es 

for the future months. 

On December 8th, a group of men and women enjoyed a Rock Stars visit to two nearby sites. Chrysocolla bits and po(ery shards 

were collected, a@er which lunch was had at the River Bo(om Grille. 

On January 5th, the Rock Stars will go on a short trip in search of Coral. Both men and women are welcome to join. Jon Fleischer 

will again serve as trip leader for more distant rock trips, and he will be planning trips for the club - to be announced. 

Everyone who uses the Lapidary is thanked for keeping it clean, and reminded to sign the registry. New Lapidary hours have been 

announced — from 5 a.m. - 10 p.m., entry with key card. 

The next regular mee3ng of the Rock Club will be held Thursday, January 4th, at 3 p.m. in the FG Clubhouse. There will be a 

YouTube presenta3on on Drilling Rocks. 

Rock Club mee3ngs are open to everyone in Florence Gardens. Come and see if the club’s ac3vi3es would interest you. For more 

informa3on contact President Margo Sievers at (712) 299-3501. 

ROCK ON!  

 

 

 Stitches For Kids 

The Stitches For Kids sewing group will 

begin on Monday January at 12:30 in the 

craft room. 

For more information. you may call 

Shirley Callahan at 907-223-5199 

 



Stop by or call the office today to set up an ap-

pointment to have your picture to be taken for 

the New Florence Gardens Phone Directory! 

Currently setting appointments for January January January January 

18, 202418, 202418, 202418, 2024 , 10am to noon. This will be the last 

day for pictures. 

Make sure to get in for your picture if you 

want to be included in the Phone Directory. 

You may also submit your own photo. 

 

Phone Directory PhotosPhone Directory PhotosPhone Directory PhotosPhone Directory Photos    

Just want to thank all of you 

for a Great Surprise 80th 

Birthday Party. It worked. 

Love you guys 

Dave Wolfe AKA Brother Dave 

Head Start Angels 

Thanks to all of you who took names 

and bought gifts for the Head Start 

children. Thank you to ‘Stitches for 

kids” for making clothes for each 

child. Donations we received went to 

Head Start in Florence. 

Carol Byars 701-367-0572 

Carol Baerresen 520-868-0003 



Gourders! 
The Florence Gardens Gourders 
meet every Wednesday starting 
November 1 at 9am in the Annex 
Beginners welcome. 

For information, 

call Peggy Waterman (208)301-1066 

CeramicsCeramicsCeramicsCeramics    
I will be starting ceramics classes on 
November the 1st at 9 am and it will 
last until 1pm.  

Class is $2:00 and includes use of all 
the paints that we have. Hope to see 
you there. 

Mary, any questions you can call me 
at 520-424-6064  

  

 

Woodcarvers 
Woodcarvers meet Tuesdays and Thurs-

days from 8am-12 noon in the Annex. 

Beginners welcome. 

Call Clyde Waterman for informa3on 

(208)310-1128 

 

 

Tai Chi 

Tai Chi will begin November 1, 2023 at 
8:30AM in the Annex. 

We will meet on Monday, Wednesday, 
and Thursday of each week. 

For more information call  

Jean at 520-841-1452 

 

Yoga In The Annex 
Yoga with Gwen Bradley will re-start in De-
cember on Sundays at 11AM in the Flor-
ence Gardens Annex 

Anything that we do on the mat can be 
adapted to a chair. 

For any ques3ons call: 

Alice Kerr 515-201-0558 

Or 

Gwen Bradley 587-837-8756 

 



We would like to invite any UTV/ATV riders to join us for our meeting and/or for our 

rides. The rides meet on Mondays and Thursdays, at the Caliente parking lot on the 

south side. Meet at 9:00 where a leader will tell you where the ride will go for the day. 

Bring your lunch and drinks. The Recycles UTV Friends next meeting will be January 

2nd, 2023, hosted by Roger and Jan Quade and Keith and Patrice Frick. The meetings 

are always the 1st Tuesday of the month. It will be in the Florence Garden’s Club House. 

Bring a potluck dish, your table settings and drinks. Meet at 4:00 for a Happy Hour, the 

meeting will be about 4:45 and eat at 5:00. There will be a reminder just before the day 

of the meeting if you are on our friend’s list. There are no dues, but possibly a donation 

for planned events that we have occasionally. You do not have to go to the meetings to 

ride with the group. Welcome back and please come to the meeting for information about 

our group and the rides.  Maureen Baier 319 230 5898 e-mail maureenbaier@yahoo.com  

Recycles Friends UTV/ATV 

We welcome new people to come play and there are players that will make time to teach 

you the game and the scoring. There is a Bulletin board on the fence that will give you 

information and you may sign up for times to play. The first two hours are open play, 

meaning anyone can show up and play. You may also talk to anyone at the court for 

more information.  Maureen Baier  Ph. 319 230 5898 or e-mail  maureen-

baier@yahoo.com    We are disappointed that we did not get our 2nd Pickleball Court as 

the whole country continues to build courts in cities and also in over 55 years of age 

communities like ours. In a recent article they listed three reasons why they need to be 

considered in these communities besides the exercise benefit that can cause us to live a 

longer, healthier lifestyle as well as make new friends. These benefits are unexpected but 

are certainly something for us to think about as we continue to play Pickleball. They are 

1. They can also help to improve your memory and recall over time as well as slow rates 

of cognitive impairment. 2. Loneliness is a national epidemic. Among people ages 70 and 

older, the social component of pickleball seems to be one of the biggest draws. 3. Fre-

quent sunlight exposure is wonderful for regulating your sleep cycle and can improve 

your quality of sleep, which can impact your mental health. Sunlight provides Vitamin D 

which can boost your immune system, support muscle function, and keep your heart 

healthy.  

Pickleball News 



Friends Meeting New 

Friends 

Our next regular meeting will be Satur-

day January 6th at 4PM in the annex. 

Please bring a snack to share, plate, 

silverware and a beverage.  

Everyone is welcome. 

For more information, please call~~~~ 

Roger & Bobbie Schmisek 520-709-

2527 

Nancy Matthes 520-868-1898 

Jerry & Susan Weaver 503-710-8371 

HAVE A HAPPY, HEALTHY NEW YEAR 

  



The old men of Neighbors Helping Neighbors are still in business.  Some new volunteers have ar-

rived, and we hope to be providing service to the park for the foreseeable future.  What we do is 

show up and perform unskilled assistance to neighbors who need to move a piece of furni-

ture.  We are not bonded, insured, certified, or compensated – but are happy to help, within the 

scope of our abilities.  This said, we’re not the crew you want if you’re showing up with a moving 

van, or want to deal with something exceedingly heavy like a piano or large sleeper couch.  If you 

have a big job that requires professional help, we recommend you take a look at Craig’s 

List.  Anyone looking for help is invited to call Mike Shevock at (603) 531-3320.  Hopefully, your 

job doesn’t have to be done immediately, as we need to schedule it when enough of us are not at 

the doctor’s office or physical therapy.  Also, in spite of numerous inquiries and requests, we have 

no plans of coming out with a Chippendale’s style calendar with beefcake pictures of our star lift-

ers.  Should this change, there will be an announcement in the Garden Talk.   

Neighbors Helping NeighborsNeighbors Helping NeighborsNeighbors Helping NeighborsNeighbors Helping Neighbors    

 

SOLD OUT!! 



Annex Display Case 

We are currently leDng our members display their 

artwork in our display case in the Annex. You will 

have two months to have your items up. 

If you are interested in showing off your work just 

come by the office and we will help you show off 

your items. 



 

Committee Members Needed!! 

Calling all Florence Gardens Members: 

We are needing members for several of our 

committees.  

You can come by the office for the Applica-

tion for Committee Membership. 

Help make a difference in your community. 

 

  

GILA RIVER 

COMMUNITY CHAPEL 

PLEASE JOIN US AT THE 

CALIENTE CLUBHOUSE 

SUNDAY’S AT 9:00 AM 

We are a nondenomina3onal church 

Everyone is welcome 



 

 

WHEN: FRIDAY NIGHTS 

WHERE: FLORENCE GARDENS 

CLUBHOUSE  

CARD SALES START AT 6:00 PM AND END 

AT 6:55 PM.  GAMES BEGIN AT 7:00 PM. 

MUST BE 18 OR OVER TO PLAY AND NO 

ALCOHOL IS ALLOWED. 

PLEASE …. NO BILLS OVER $10.00. 

  Join us for Share A Dish 

Wednesdays in the 

Clubhouse 

4pm to 6pm 

BYOB Rules Apply 

 

 

 

 MONDAYS In the CLUBHOUSE 

from 4PM to 6PM 

Please bring a snack to Share 

BYOB Rules: 40oz of beer, 750ml of wine or 

4oz dis�lled spirits 

Tatting 

Any “tatters” in the area? I would like 

you to join me— —maybe trade ideas 

and tat together? 

I have tatting examples in the display 

case in the Florence Gardens Annex 

Phyllis Page 520-431-1797 

 

 

 



Game “65” 

Wednesdays 1pm to 3:30pm 

In the Annex 

Have Ques�ons?   

Please call 

Nancy Stanton: 206-979-7175 

Or Dana Jefferson: 520-631-0208 

 

 

 

Come and join us, Thursday 

Nights at 6:30 PM in the Annex 

to play Wizard.  This is a card 

game that is easy to learn.   

Cost is $.50  

Everyone Is Welcome! 

Contact Carol Byars @  

701-367-0572 for more info. 

     Shanghai 

Florence Gardens  

Annex 

 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday  

6:30 pm—9:00 pm 

Year Round Event 

Bring your quarters 

For more informa3on contact 

Donna Pete @ (253) 861-5658 

Thursdays at 12:45pm PM in 
the Annex 

Have Ques�ons?  Please call 

Sandy Burrow: 480-688-6732 

Nancy Stanton: 206-979-7175 

Or Dana Jefferson: 520-631-0208 

 

Pegs & Jokers 

Tues. @ 1pm at the Annex 

Ques,ons call Diane Clein 

206-427-1262 

Party Bridge @ Annex on 

Tuesdays at 12:30pm 

This is a year round event 

Contact Lori Peterson for more 

informa3on (715)245-6633 

Euchre card game will 

resume on Saturday, 

Nov 11th in the annex. 

Sign in 6:30 and play 

start 6:45 p m.   

Questions call Linda 

at 218-838-8791. 





Central Community Church of God 

596 W Vah Ki Inn Rd. Coolidge 

Pastor Larry Rice     

Sunday Service  10:00 am    

Wednesday Service  7:00 pm 

Florence First Assembly of God 

South of the “Y”, Florence 868-4221 

Rev. Steve Williams 

Sunday School 9:30 am  /  Sunday Morning Worship 10:30 am 

Sunday Evening Worship 6:30 pm 

Wednesday Bible Study 6:30 pm 

Calvary Chapel Coolidge  

1920 W. Vah Ki Inn Rd., Coolidge , AZ 85132 

Pastor  Brad Jensen 

Sunday Service 9:30 am 

Prayer—Sundays @ 9:00 am 

www.calvarycoolidgechurch.com 

Union Baptist Church 

640 E. 1st St. (at Phoenix St.),  

Florence (also PO Box 2865)  868-4772 

Pastor Donald Woolridge, 520-560-9159 

Sunday School 10:30 am 

Sunday Service 11:00 am 

Florence Baptist Church 

30 N. Willow, Florence     868-1728 

Pastor Matthew & Edie Echols 

Sunday School 9:00 am 

Sunday Morning Worship 10:00 am 

Sunday Evening Worship and Praise 6:00 pm 

Wednesday Prayer and Bible Study 6:00 pm 

www.florencebaptistchurch.com 

Desert Hope Presbyterian Church  

225 E Butte Ave., Florence 868-5834 

Rev. John Johnson 

Worship Services 10:00 am  

Fellowship time to follow 

Church of Jesus Christ of Latter Day Saints 

(First Ward)           Office Phone             868-4048 

85 W Van Haren Ave., Florence, AZ 85132 

(1st building just south of the Florence High School 

Bishop:  Preston Dees             

First Counselor:  Ben Cook            480-202-2180 

Second Counselor:  Cody Carpenter 520-251-1551 

Sunday Sacrament Meeting                 9:00  am 

Sunday School and Primary Meeting      11:30 am 

Mosaic Church of the Nazarene 

5431 W Merrill Ranch Pkwy Florence Anthem 

Pastor John Menkveld  

Sunday Services 8:30 and 10:30am 

mosaicnazarene.org  

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary Roman Catholic Parish 

221 E. 8th St., Florence   (520)868-5940 Tues to Fri 9am to 2pm 

Rev. Fr. Callistus Iyorember Saturday Mass 5:00 pm 

Sunday Mass 7:30 am and 9:30 am 

Weekday Masses Wednesday thru Friday 7:30am 

Tuesdays 5pm 

Holy Day Mass - check with church for times 

St. Michael’s Episcopal Church 

800 W. Vah Ki Inn Rd., Coolidge  

723-3845  The Fr. Philip Stowell 

Sunday School 9:00 am/  Church Services 10:00 am 

Christ Lutheran Church 

615 Vah Ki Inn Rd., Coolidge      723-7428 

Pastor Mark Hoffman 

Service at 9:00 am Sunday  

Gila River Chapel Church 

Services in Caliente Clubhouse 

3543 N Caliente Blvd. 

Begins: First Sunday in November 9:00 am 

Spirit of Joy United Methodist Church 

392 W. Roosevelt Ave., Coolidge 602-619-0233 

Pastor Tracy Perry          Sunday Services 9:30 am 

First Southern Baptist Church of Florence 

355 S Main Street, Florence  858-663-4439 

Pastor Justin Warren 

Tuesday Ladies Bible Study 9:30 am 

Thursday Morning Hospitality @ 9am / Bible Study @ 930 am 

Worship Service 10—11 am 

Sunday Bible Study 9:45 am 

Multi-Denominational Services 

5 miles south of Florence on Hwy 79 

Ministering:  Richard and Deborah Murphy 

Sunday Services 9:30 am 

Christ the Victor Lutheran Church  

1 mile East of Hunt Highway on Arizona Farms Road 

In the former 84 Lumber Complex. 

Sunday Service  8:00 a.m. and 9:30 a.m. 

Pastor Mark Chase Phone (520)723-4220 

Website www.chris(hevictor.net 

Fairhaven Baptist Church 

7886 E. Highway 287, Coolidge 

Pastor Jeff Gatten  723-1837 

Sunday School @10:00 am 

Sunday Morning Service @ 11:00 am 

Sunday Evening Service @ 5:30 pm 

Wednesday Evening Service @ 7:00 pm 

Harvest Church At Anthem 

Meeting at Anthem K-8, Sunday School 9am, Sunday Worship 10am 

2700 N Anthem Way 

Florence, AZ 85132 

Pastor: Mike Bishop 

info@harvestchurchanthem.com 

520-723-7932 

Churches In The Area 





Cards By CJ 
Cards for All Occasions 

Clyda J Morris 

480-559-3136 

ESPECIALY DESIGNED FOR YOU 

BIRTHDAYS 

WEDDINGS 

SPECIAL OCCASIONS 

ANNIVERSARIES 

HOLIDAYS 

GET WELL 

SYMPATHY 

3731 N NORTH DAKOTA AVE 

 



 

 







 

 



 

 









 





 

























Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 

 

1 Happy New 

Year! 

Office Closed 

 

 

2 3 

Share-A-Dish  

4pm CH 

4 5 

Bingo 7pm CH 

6  
Saturday Morn-
ing Coffee & Do-
nuts 7am CH 

7 

FG Breakfast  $6 

7:30am CH 

8 

Happy Hour 

4pm CH 

 

9 
 

10  

Holiday Turkey 

Dinner 5pm CH 

$6 

11 12 

 

13 
White Elephant 
Sale  8am CH 

Saturday Morn-
ing Coffee &     
Donuts 7am  
Annex 

 

14 

 

15 

Happy Hour 

4pm CH 

16 

 

17 

Share-A-Dish & 

Music 4pm CH 

 

 

18 

Directory 

Photos 10am 

CH Free 

19 

Bingo 7pm CH 

 

20 
Saturday Morning 
Coffee & Donuts 
7am Annex 

 

 

Crafts & More 
in the CH 8am 

 

21 
Movie Night 

6pm in CH 

22 

Happy Hour 

4pm CH 

23 

 

24 

Potato Bar 

5pm CH $6 

25 

 

26 

 Bingo 7pm CH 

27 
Saturday 

Morning Coffee 
&  

Donuts 7am CH 

 

28 29 

Happy Hour 

4pm CH 

30 31 

Share-A-Dish  

4pm CH 

   

January Activities 



January 2024 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1  

New Years 

Day!!! 

Office 

Closed 

2 

 

3 

 

4 

 

5  

Gardening & 

Landscaping 

Comm Meet 

1pm Annex 

 

 

6 

7 8  
ARC 9am in 

CR 

 

 

9 
Activities Com-
mittee Meeting 
9:30am CR 

Decorating 
Comm Meeting 
10:30am CR 

Kitchen Comm 
Meet 9am CH 

 

10 
Candidate 
Forum 9am 
CH 

Board Meet-
ing 10am CH 

 

11 

 

12  

Welcoming Com-

mittee 9am CR 

BOC Comm 

Meeting 

1:00pm An-

nex 

13 

 

14 15  

ARC 9am in CR 

 

16   17  

Election 
Committee 
Meeting 9am 
CH 

18 

 

19 20 

21 

 

22 
ARC 9am in 

CR 

Finance Comm 
Meeting 10:30 
CH 

23 

 

24  

Candidate 
Forum 9am 
CH 

Board Meet-
ing 10am CH 

25 

 

26 

 

27 

28 29 

ARC 9am in 

CR 

30 31 

 

 

   


